
NOTICE FOR CURRENT TU STUDENTS TO BE INDUCTED AS MEMBERS ALUMNI 

NETWORK DEVELOPMENT TEAM 

 

Tezpur University Alumni Association (TUAA) is looking for two or three current students of 

Tezpur University (TU) who are good in writing contents and in using MS Excel. This is 

required urgently for the upcoming TU alumni Web portal. Interested students may contact the 

Working President of TUAA (Prof. T.K. Gogoi, Deptt. of Mech. Engg., TU) personally or drop 

an email at alumni@tezu.ernet.in. Those who are found eligible will be engaged in the alumni 

network development team and be given due recognition. 

 

Prof. T.K. Gogoi 

Working President,TUAA 


